
RAC RACKET SPORTS COMMITTEE MEETING 

CONFERENCE ROOM 
2pm Wednesday March 10, 2021 

Members attending: 
 Frank Hinson DOT, Dave Mohl RAC REP,Joe Birnbaum Chair, 
Hugh Howarth Secretary, Carolyn Bethea, Angie Gnann, Barbara 
Morris, Pat Portenga, Tom Tidwell, Bob Youngblood 

Called to order at 2pm by Chairman Birnbaum.  Quorum present 

Minutes of October 14 2020 reviewed and approved 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Royce White resigned, Pat Portenga has agreed to take his 
position on the committee.  Leslie Anderson has agreed to be on 
Committee to complete full membership. 

Frank Hinson told everyone we are in recruitment mode to get 
increased play on our pickleball courts.  Outsiders are invited in 
but should register at the Pro Shop so they can be identified.  
They will be given a blue flag to be placed in pipe holder on 
pickleball courts to enable tram drivers to monitor. 

Frank additionally reported one new tennis net is in the pro shop 
ready for installation.  Two new pickleball nets will be ordered. 

Following discussion, the Committee requested rocks around 
existing tennis and pickle ball courts., benches and umbrellas at 
new pickleball courts, tree trimming near the tennis courts and a 
display box for posting the rules for use of pickleball courts.  A 
broom and squeegee will be provided on new courts. 

Parking for 4 vehicles are now permitted at the new pickle ball 
courts. 



Discussion on water fountain recommended all players should 
provide own drinks/water.  (Beer will become available in Pro 
Shop beginning week of March 15. 

Play times will not change for daylight savings.  Pickleball plays 
M, W, F, and Sunday at 8 am. 
Tennis plays M, W, F, at 9 am. 

With no other business, meeting closed at 2:31pm by Chairman 
Birnbaum. 

Next meeting May 12 at 2pm in Conference Room 

Respectfully submitted, 
Hugh Howarth 
Secretary 


